
 
 
 
 

September 24, 2015 
Via ETFS Filing 

 
 
BVU Authority d/b/a OptiNet 
PO Box 8100  
Bristol, VA 24203-8100 
 
FRN:  0006-8239-91 
 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
This letter is being filed on behalf of BVU Authority d/b/a OptiNet to clarify the status of its tariffs on the 
ETFS.  On July 16, 2014, BVU d/b/a OptiNet filed a new tariff, which superceded and canceled the City 
of Bristol, dba Bristol Virginia Utilities also dba BVU OptiNet, also dba BVUB, also dba OptiNet, also 
dba BVU.  Instead of filing a new Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 under the new legal name of BVU Authority using 
a new Login, Password and FRN, BVU filed a new FCC Tariff F.C.C. No. 3, which was filed to replace 
FCC Tariff No. 2 under the Login, Password and FRN of the City of Bristol. This filing, made on July 16, 
2014, was submitted in compliance with the FCC ICC Reform Order and made the appropriate rate 
changes.   
 
For the reasons stated above, there are no Tariff F.C.C. Nos. 1 and 2 on file for BVU Authority.  
  
This cover letter is being filed electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission's 
Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).  
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 
via email to croesel@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Carey Roesel 
 
Carey Roesel 
Consultant to BVU Authority d/b/a OptiNet 
 
cc: Stacey Pomrenke - BVU 
file: BVU - FCC Other 
tms: FCCx1501 
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